
Southern Bluegrass Region: Action Plan 

Connecting Communities to Support Families and Well-Being 
 

Prevention Strategies Prevention Objectives Levels of Prevention 
Addressed (Primary 
and/or Secondary) 

Projected 
Timeline (Short 
term or Long 
Term) 

 
Prevention Strategy 1:  
 
Coordinate 
implementation of Plan 
of Safe Care (POSC) 
model to address 
maternal and infant 
health outcomes 

Establish a POSC 
collaboration group. 

Secondary  Short term: 
6 months 

Compile best practices on the 
utilization of POSC in 3 other 
states and review at meeting 
in 3 months. 

Secondary Short term: 
3 months 

Discuss the Department for 
Community Based Services 
(DCBS)’s current Community 
Response pilot occurring in 
Clark County, including 
evaluation of the current 
measures of success. If 
evidence supports, increase 
the number of counties 
utilizing Community Response 
by 2 additional counties by 
Dec 31.   

Secondary  Short to long term: 
3-12 months 

Prevention Strategy 2:  
 
Increase the number of 
families connected to 
resources  
  

Increase the number of 
partners equipped to screen 
families for needs.   

Secondary Short to long term: 
6-18 months 

Update the current community 
resource guide and increase 
accessibility through a 
Spanish language version.  

Primary and 
secondary 

Short term: 
6 months 

Facilitate strategic 
partnerships to distribute 
resource information. 
 

Primary and 
secondary 

Short to long term: 
3-12 months 

Align regional efforts and 
support to increase resource 
knowledge and the benefits of 
resource utilization for the 

Latinx community through an 
awareness campaign. 

Primary and 
secondary 

Short to long term:  
6-12 months 


